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SPARTANBURG

’//,\\\\ Regional Healthcare System
Ida Thompson Child Development Program

December 21, 2009

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter of reference is based on my experience in working with Vicki Stoecklin
of the White Hutchinson Leisure and Learning Group Inc. The Spartanburg
Regional Child Development Program hired Vicki to consult on two projects.
One project involved the creation of a satellite center and the other involved
the up-grade of playground space at our existing site. We found Vicki to be
very knowledgeable and creative. She worked effectively within constraints
and tight deadlines. Our experience was positive. The building construction
was never completed but the playground has proven to be fun, safe and
developmentally appropriate.

Sincerely,
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Ida P. Thompson
Former Director
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